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09/09/2024 

 

RE: Residents Association Healthcheck funding – 2024/2025 

Dear Tinkers Bridge Residents Association  

We are delighted to inform you that based on the evidence you submitted, Tinkers Bridge Residents 

Association have been awarded Gold level of accreditation this year.  

As a result, £775.00 will be paid into your nominated bank account within 14 days.  

May we take this opportunity to congratulate you on all that you have achieved as a residents 

association this year. 

A certificate accompanies this letter for you to display if you wish. 

Should you have any questions regarding this decision, then please contact 

residentengagement@milton-keynes.gov.uk within 14 days. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Bandy 

Resident Engagement Team 
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